APPENDIX 7

From

Sent:Mon, 30 Jan 2017 16:52:04 +0000

To:Michelle Hendry

Subject:Re: CHE/16/00837/FUL Change of use 5 Breckland Road

Dear Sir/Madame.

I write to object to the proposed change of use to the Hot Food Takeaway to a public
house at 5 Breckland Road.

We live or:|alld have young children. we have lived here 11 years and we
have had persistent problems with Antisocial behavior in the alley adjacent to the
proposed public house. We feel that this application will only serve to add to these
problems as I note they wish to trade till | 1pm 6 days a week. We feel this will lead to a
considerable increase in noise and litter and crime in the area.

Please speak to PC Dave Randall about the problems we have faced on the estate with
regards to the problems caused with alcohol consumption on a quiet family estate.

I am also concerned as to noise created by deliveries and the emptying of bottle banks.
we already suffer considerable disruption from deliveries to the ONE STOP. this will also
visually affect the area as it has no designated smoking area so residents will have to pass
through people smoking day and night to access the other services available at the parade
of shops. there is not enough parking on site and this will cause considerable disruption to
the business's present and an increase in noise and pollution.

We already litter pick regularly due to the litter dropped in the alley and we certainly
don't want to add glass bottles been thrown into are gardens,

Many great Pubs and Bars are available on Chatsworth Road which is only minutes away
and so we feel that this application has no benefit to the residents only to cause distress
and impact on a quiet family environment. many of us that live here have moved here for
the quality of life for us and our children. This will be completely gone if our children are
woken all night, the park is full of glass bottles and we have to suffer more petty
vandalism and disruption. We did not want to live next to a pub and would not have
chosen to live next to one so now feel that this is very unfair, especially as you did not
notify the local residents and it is only because of our close community bond that we
have taken our own time to make sure everyone knows.

Kind Regards,
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